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Good Evening City of Whittier Mayor Joe Vinatieri and Councilmembers:

My name is Ruthie Retana,

My husband and I have been residents of the City of Whittier for 11 years. 

I am emailing to share my public comment that I don't think we should give Republic Services
additional money to complete their contract. Instead, we should be using the $139,000 for
other City services such as Parks & Rec, Senior Center, Library, events for our community,
etc.

Thank you,

Ruthie Retana
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